
 

 

James West  

I have been an active member of Cowtown Vettes since 1984. I bought my 1969 in the 
early 80’s. I had always wanted to buy a Vette the same year I graduated high school. I 
also own a 1973 that I am working on making it into an auto crosser. And I am the chief 
mechanic on my wife’s 1969.  

Qualifications  

• Received the Governor’s award in 1992  

• Have received the 100%’er award many times  

• Involved each year with the annual first choice weekend and car show  

• Served on the Charity Committee  

• Chaired the Security Committee for the 1992 NCCC Convention  

I am looking forward to serving as the Junior Board member. Thank you for your vote.  

James West 
 


